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Webber, Jeanette

From: Parr, Stacy
Sent: Wednesday, November 6, 2024 10:53 AM
To: Webber, Jeanette
Subject: FW: Regulatory Update: Passage of Athletic Training Title Protection – Win for California

 

From: Board of Certification <BOC@bocatc.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, November 6, 2024 10:50 AM 
To: Parr, Stacy <Stacy.Parr@oplc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Regulatory Update: Passage of Athletic Training Title Protection – Win for California 
 
EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender.

Stay Informed - Important Informati on to Keep You U pdated 

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

The BOC provides state regulators a 
courtesy list of current Athletic Trainers 
(ATs) residing in the United States in 
each “Regulatory Update” email 
newsletter. Regulators can access this 
resource by logging into AT Regulatory 
Connect.   

 
 

 

 

The BOC hosted the CARE Conference 
2024, from July 9-10, 2024, in Omaha, 
Nebraska. Nearly 70 attendees (in-
person and virtual), representing 40 
states, the District of Columbia and 
Canada, from the athletic training and 
regulatory industries participated.   
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In this series, we present helpful 
information from regulatory agencies 
who have made the process of athletic 
training licensure easy and efficient, 
while still upholding state guidelines. The 
Ohio Occupational Therapy, Physical 
Therapy, and Athletic Trainers 
(OTPTAT) Board Executive Director 
Missy Anthony, MPA share her 
organization’s experience.   

 

 

 

The Council of State Governments 
(CSG), through a cooperative agreement 
with the Department of Defense (DoD), 
is partnering with the BOC to support the 
need for mobility of licensed Athletic 
Trainers (ATs) through the development 
of a new interstate compact. An 
interstate compact will allow ATs to 
practice across state lines both 
physically and remotely (e.g. digital 
health) improving continuity of care.   

 
 

 

 

 

The Board of Certification (BOC) is 
pleased to announce the appointment of 
Kelsey Rynkiewicz, PhD, LAT, ATC, 
NREMT, as a new Athletic Trainer (AT) 
director, and Sujan Gogu, DO, FAAFP 
as the new Physician Director to the 
BOC Board of Directors.   

 
 

 

 

The purpose of the BOC State 
Regulatory Network is to provide a 
platform for AT regulators to share best 
practices, develop working relationship, 
assist in the development of model 
language and encourage participation in 
disciplinary actions exchange.   
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